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August 23, 2022 Supplement 
 
OUTDOOR CARVE-IN CONFIRMED – The outdoor care-in meeting for Saturday, 
September 10, 2022 is confirmed.  Remind all those who have a real job, that this is an 
opportunity to meet with colleagues and enjoy some chip making time together.  Please 
remember to bring your chair, beverage, snacks etc.  Hopefully we will have a nice day 
weatherwise.   
 
 
DOOR PRIZE CARVINGS – Is being administrated by Sharon Haddock.  Please be 
proactive in getting carvings ready for show time. 
 
 
WEDNESDAY 8/24/22, MEET & GREET- Please plan on meeting the new MCC 
coordinator, Christine Faust in regular club room between the hours of 3-4:30 pm.  Also 
bring a representative carving or two for a demonstration of our work.  This is a good 
opportunity to present ourselves to Christine. 
 
 


